
 

 

 

 

 

6th October 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have had a really busy and exciting week in nursery. We have talked lots about 

the changes we have noticed now that autumn has arrived. We have especially 

enjoyed looking carefully at all the different colours of leaves and crunching the ones 

that are becoming dry on the ground outside. 

We have been learning lots of autumn songs and we will be able to sing them to you 

during our autumn celebration. Some of us chose to make autumn hats and 

decorated them with lots of different colour leaves. We have also been reading some 

interesting books linked with autumn and change.  

Our new bikes and scooters have finally arrived and we have loved practising riding 

and balancing on them. It’s quite tricky getting them up the ramp!  

In our groups this week we have done some phonics activities and are getting really 

good at listening to and identifying sounds. We have also been doing lots of counting 

and thinking about groups that have more or less in.  

We would like to start to include some WOW! moments from home in the children’s 

records. As it is the beginning of autumn we would especially like to collect 

interesting things the children notice or say about the current season. We would be 

grateful if you could add any comments onto your child’s tapestry page. Please feel 

free to add any other special things the children do or say. We will, in the future, also 

have some paper copies for WOW! moments available in the entrance area.  

We hope you all have a great weekend and thank you for your continued support. 

Freshfield nursery team  


